Shelburne Local Cultural Council 2024-02-01

Present: Beth Baron, Jennifer Bauman, Linn Bower, Debb Makara, Jacqui Goodman, Owen
Bragdon

We reconsidered the applications from the Shelburne Falls Area Women’s Club and Janice
Sorenson. We voted to approve these.

Funding adjustments were made in this way:

Grants totaling $150 or less were left as is.

Grants higher than $150 and lower than $400 were reduced by $20.
Grants of $400 or more were reduced by $30.

Our funding total is $6,075.

Jennifer and Jacqui will meet next week to send out information to 2024 grantees.



